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We live at 139 King Henry's Road and are therefore closely interested in this development.

We object on the following grounds

-the proposed extension across the whole width of the property is out of line with the vast majority of similar
extensions and is out of keeping with the character of the houses.

-the proposed extension will enclose the small balcony which the flat above enjoys such that instead of having
a 'balcony 'in the garden' so they can enjoy the feeling of being outside, they will have a balcony looking out
over a large roof which will effectively distance them from the open space of the garden

-the proposed skylights will be severely detrimental to the enjoyment of the owners of the flat above and are
against planning regulations as | understand them.

Please ensure that these aspects of the proposed development are not allowed.

Patrick Meier
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